
LONDON BOROUGH OF EALING
NOTICE OF MAKING A TEMPORARY TRAFFIC 
ORDER AFFECTING THE SLIP ROAD FROM 
KENSINGTON ROAD TO THE WESTERN 
AVENUE OFF SLIP ROAD NORTHOLT
Ealing Council has made the following temporary 
traffic order under section 14(1)(a) of the Road 
Traffic Regulation Act 1984:
Title of order 
This order can be referred to as: Temporary Traffic Order - 
The Slip Road from Kensington Road to the  
Western Avenue Off Slip Road Northolt - 2022
Reason for order 
This order is needed to facilitate highways works in the 
Slip Road from Kensington Road to the Western Avenue 
Off Slip Road Northolt.
Effect of order
1.  The order will close the Slip Road from Kensington 

Road to the Western Avenue Off Slip Road Northolt 
from Monday 15th August to Saturday 20th August 
between 09.30 and 17.30. 

2.  The prohibition will apply only during such times and 
to such extent as shall from time to time be indicated 
by traffic signs. 

3. Nothing in the proposed Order will apply to: -
 (a)  anything done with the permission or at the 

direction of a police constable in uniform or  
a civil enforcement officer;

 (b)  any vehicle being used for police, fire brigade or 
ambulance purposes; or 

 (c)  any vehicle being used in connection with the 
execution of the said works.

Date order will come into force 
15th August 2022
Maximum duration of order 
This order will expire on 14th February 2024, or  
upon completion of works expected on 20th August  
whichever is sooner. 
Persons having particular queries concerning these works 
should contact the scheme engineer on 0208 825 9031.
Diversion routes 
Diversion signs and other traffic management will be  
in place. 
Dated 3rd August 2022

Tony Singh 
Head of Highways  

(The officer appointed for this purpose)


